
Please be sure to check here for weekly Sagepoint updates for families and friends. 
 
Update for the week of 5/22/2020 
 
Sagepoint Skilled Nursing Center: 
 
We can report no newly tested positive cases in the center for 14 days.  
 
Residents:  
We continue to provide residents with symptom screening and temperature checks three times a day. 
The family point of contact will continue to receive biweekly update calls on each resident.  
Visitor restrictions still remain in effect per Governor Hogan however virtual visits are still available by 
emailing chat@sagepointcare.org. While residents are not participating in communal activities and 
dining and activities, activities are offered individually in the residents’ room. 
 
Staff: 
All clinical staff is continuing to wear full protective equipment and symptom screened at the start of the 
shift and temperature checked twice per shift.  
 
 
Sagepoint Gardens and Memory Care: 
 
We can report that there continues to be no COVID positive symptoms in the assisted living centers. 
 
Residents: 
Visitor restrictions remain however virtual visits and or door visits may be scheduled with Yolanda 
(301-934-0222) or emailing ​ymedley@sageppppointcare.org​. 
 
Staff: 
All staff is continuing to wear N95 masks and gloves and are symptom screened at the start of the shift 
and temperature checked twice per shift.  
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